1t is submitted MessTs. Frank Bevis should be
informed that the Hull surveyors have been compunicted with
with reference to the gtatement contained in their letter of
the 4th instant and the surveyors state that they have
noct held a survey upon the hcpper varges "ROCKSAND" and
"SANDBANK" . '

In the meantime the Surveyors at Rotterdam under
whose survey the vessels were puilt are veing cormunicated
with.

It is further submitted that a copy of Messrs.
Bevis' letter should be forwarded tc the Rotterdam Survayors

for any remarks they may have tc offer thereon.

9.9.13.
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